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Dear Parents,

Warm Greetings!

We are delighted to introduce a special initiative – “Parent as a Resource Person” – 

aimed at building a stronger school community by involving our talented parent 

fraternity.

Through this program, we invite parents to share their knowledge, skills, professional 

expertise or creative talents by conducting sessions or workshops for students, teachers 

or fellow parents.

If you are interested in being a part of this meaningful collaboration, we request you to 

kindly fill out the form using the link shared in the message below.

Invitation to Join as a

“Parent Resource Person”

Please Note:

Sessions will be finalised only after a discussion with parents, based on mutual 

understanding and availability.

This initiative will not only enhance our students’ learning experience but also strengthen 

the bond between home and school.

For queries, kindly contact:

Ms. Amita Nikalje

ECA Coordinator

9623253308

ekatvam@cminternationalschool.com

Warm Regards,

Principal
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